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We are pleased to send you the February 2017 edition of our monthly newsletter.

• Fujirebio Europe launches Lumipulse® G β-Amyloid 1-42

• Whitepaper: CSF biomarkers in diagnostic work-up of suspected Alzheimer’s disease patients

• Meet us at Medlab 2017 in Dubai, UAE

• Meet us at HPV 2017 Conference in Cape Town, South Africa

• CanAg EIA trouble shooting questions and answers

Do not hesitate to forward this email containing useful product news and background information 

from Fujirebio to your colleagues or partners. For instructions on how to unsubscribe from this 

newsletter please follow the link at the end of this newsletter.

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here.

PRODUCT LAUNCH

More  ➞

Fujirebio Europe launches 

Lumipulse® G β-Amyloid 1-42, a fully 

automated assay aiding in the early 

diagnosis of neurodegeneration

Fujirebio Europe has announced the release of the Lumipulse G 

β-Amyloid 1-42 assay for its fully automated LUMIPULSE 

immunoassay systems. This CE-marked CLEIA (chemiluminescent 

enzyme immunoassay) kit allows the quantitative measurement of 

β-amyloid1-42 in human cerebrospinal fluidwithin just 30 minutes.



 WHITEPAPER

More  ➞

Whitepaper about the importance of 

CSF biomarker testing in the 

diagnostic work-up of suspected 

Alzheimer’s disease patients

Our new Lumipulse G β-Amyloid 1-42 assay is based upon 

Fujirebio’s well established, pioneering ELISA-based INNOTEST® 

assay (the first neurodegeneration testing kit launched in 1995) and 

the know-how of our company in robust and automated CLEIA testing 

since the first LUMIPULSE instrument was released in 1992. We 

have collected some of our background knowledge in this 

whitepaper.

 MEDLAB

More  ➞

Meet us at Medlab 2017 in Dubai, UAE

We will be present with a booth during Medlab 2017 in Dubai, UAE 

as from February 6th. Please feel free to take the opportunity to visit 

our team of experts during this event.

 HPV 2017

More  ➞

Meet us at HPV 2017 Conference in 

Cape Town, South Africa

We will be present with a booth during the HPV 2017 congress in 

Cape Town, South Africa as from February 28th. Please feel free to 

take the opportunity to visit our team of experts during this event.



If you would like to get in touch with a representative from the Fujirebio network on any of the 

above topics or have other questions or requests contact us here today.

For more information about Fujirebio and our product offer do not hesitate to visit our website. 

You can also follow real time updates about Fujirebio through our LinkedIn company page.

Thank you very much for your interest in Fujirebio.

Kind regards,

Your Fujirebio team

Fujirebio Europe Headquarters

http://www.fujirebio-europe.com

https://www.linkedin.com/company/innogenetics

 CANAG EIA

More  ➞

CanAg EIA trouble shooting questions 

and answers

We have summarized the most common questions we get when it 

comes to handling the CanAg EIA kits or if you get unexpected 

results. Hopefully this “Trouble Shooting” will help you out.

Fujirebio Europe - Technologiepark 6, B-9052 Gent, Belgium - Legal notice - Contact

Don't want to recieve this newsletter? Please unsubscribe here.


